From: Mark Rieniets

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:16:12 PM

Dear Sir and Madam
I am writing to let you know | am in total support of you voting YES on SB 797 to ensure abusing people are not

permitted to own fire arms

If anyone is convicted of domestic or civil violence that should eliminate them from the right to own a fire arm. We
need to protect our society and especially the women and children in our community

Thank you for your consideration on this crucial issue
Regards
Mark

Sent from phone. Apologies for typing mistakes
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